


Academic technology 
minutes
Date: September 20, 2019
Time: 2:00

In Attendance
Jason Dudley, Roz Jester, Debbie Teed, Kelly Westfield, Rebecca Yost, Sara Dustin, Julia Kroeker, Peggy Romeo, Leslie Bartley, Anita Rose, Marti Jenner, Sezhiy Pasishnyk, Ivan Melendez, Cheban Acharya, Jessica Slisher,  Laura Osgood, Beverly Hall, Alisa Callahan, Rona Axelrod, James Chan.
Approval of Minutes
Minutes from the April meeting were approved.
Online Course Development
The chair shared a draft proposal for online course development that will become the Union’s response to the administration’s online course proposal.  After much discussion, the committee voted to support the proposal for online development.  This will be presented to the BOT at the next bargaining session.
Online Office Hours
The union presented its proposal for online office hours in an earlier bargaining session last semester.  The BOT is not going to respond with their proposal until we begin bargaining financials.  They plan to “package” the office hour proposal with their proposal on salaries.
Quality Matters
Roz Jester presented information on why we are moving to Quality Matters for online course evaluation.
Technology Refresh
Jason Dudley reported that the refresh that was supposed to occur for faculty computers this year is not being done due to lack of funding.
Next Meeting
October 18, 2019, AA 168
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